
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

4. MEETING WITH TRANSIT NZ AND TRANSFUND REPRESENTATIVES 
 
 There was discussion on the Transit New Zealand capital work programme in respect of the delay of 

major works in the Canterbury region, and the need to continue to lobby these organisations to seek a 
review of those decisions. 

 
 The delaying of the southern arterial and the need to address a western by-pass have major impact on 

the progress and planning of the wider city, and members felt that a meeting of all interested parties 
should be facilitated. 

 
 As well as Members of Parliament being invited, invitations could also be extended to Councillors, 

Ngai Tahu and other community leaders.    
 
 It was agreed that the Board pursue the facilitating of such a meeting. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


